
 THE TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIMES 

  September 17, 2023 

    

www.stbasilparish.ca      stbasilbrantford@hamiltondiocese.com 519-752-0361 

Tuesday, September 19, George & Jean 
Dawson 7:00pm  
Wednesday, September 20, J.H. McKay & 
Taylor Cross & Family 9:00am 
Thursday September 21, Prosper Ouedraogo 
& Bob Terry 9:00am  
Friday Sept. 22, Domenico Pietrobon 9:00 am  
Saturday Sept 23, Sue Wingate, Edith 
Deighan, Maude Maruzin, Alex& Marie  
MacDonald & Fr. Don Sanvido & Family 
Sunday September 24,  
9:30 am Our Faith Community 
11:30 am Michael Schoenborn 
 

           SANCTUARY LAMP 
  
Requests accepted by placing an envelope with the 
name of your loved one, your contact information and 
$10 in the collection basket 
 

 
PREPARING FOR NEXT WEEK 
Isaiah 55.6-9, Philippians 1.20-24,27 & 
Gospel Acts 16.14 

 
 

PRAYERS FOR THE DECEASED 

In your charity, please remember in 
your prayers all those who have died, 
especially Agostinho Da Costa, may 
they rest in the peace of Christ and 
rejoice in the glory of heaven. 
 

 

HOW TO DONATE TO ST BASIL          
The Diocese of Hamilton has helped all 
their Parishes set up a giving page 
whereby parishioners can support their 
Church during this difficult time.   
The link for this giving page is on the 
first page of our website. You can visit  
our website www.stbasilparish.ca. and 
just hit the red donate button on the  
home page and it will take you to the 
Canada Helps secure donation. Just 
complete the St Basil’s Parish Donation 
form and you are finished. Thank you 
for your support!  
 

         
      

 

http://www.stbasilparish.ca/
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Dear Members and 
Parishioners, 
 
Please be advised on: 
September 12, 2023 at 7 p.m. - 
Executive C.W.L. meeting in Parish Hall 
 
September 17, 2023 following 9:30 am 
mass - General C.W.L. meeting in Parish 
Hall 
 
 
 
 
September 24, 2023 Coffee & Chatter 
between 9:30 am and 11:30 am mass - 
Installation Ceremony at 11:30 a.m. 
mass. 
 

FOOD DRIVE SEPTEMBER 30TH 
 

The St. Basil's Knights of 
Columbus are having a Thanksgiving 
Food Drive on Saturday September 
30th. Members of the Knights will receive 
donations from 10am to Noon in our 
Parish Hall. All food will be donated to the 

Brantford St. Vincent DePaul. All food is 
then donated to those in need in our 
community.  

 
Be A Man! 

 
All men of the parish 
are invited to take 
part in a challenging 
and powerful 
program called 
“Metanoia”. The overall intention is a 
conversion of the heart, helping MEN 
to become better husbands, better 
fathers and better leaders in our 
communities. This is an invitation to 
become the man God has created 
you to be. Be a Man is a Brantford 
lay men’s initiative for men from all 
parishes in our area. We meet every 
Saturday morning at 7:00-8:00 am., 
at St Pius X Church. 9 Waverly St. 
Except the September 23rd Meeting 
which will be held instead at Sacred 
Heart Parish, 17 Washington St. 
Paris Ont. A light breakfast is 
provided with GOOD COFFEE and 
GREAT FELLOWSHIP. Come out just 
once and see if it’s for you. 
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OUR LADY OF ASSUMPTION CHURCH 

St. Mary's CWL first monthly 
information night: 

Presentation:  Older residents have years 
of experience with the daily aspects of 
living.  When changes in infrastructure and 
services become necessary, it is so 
important to consider the impact of that 
change for the future of our children and 
grandchildren. 

Do you know who the Grand River Council 
on Aging (GRCOA) are?  Or how they 
benefit YOU and our community? Or 
would you like to find information of 
interest that keeps older adults active, 
engaged and connected. Location:  St. 
Mary's Church, 133 Murray St. at 
Colborne St. Date & time:   Wednesday, 
September 20, 2023 at 6 p.m. Join us and 
find out! 

 

What you can do to prepare:  

• Shop back-to-school sales for 

supplies·  

• Shop clearance sales of summer 

shorts, tops and sandals·  

• Check out the dollar stores for 

summer games·  

• Ask extended family members, 

friends or neighbors to save a 

shoebox from their back-to-school 

shoe purchases 

How it works: 

• Neatly and tightly pack a shoebox with 

new items which may include school 

supplies, summer clothing, toiletries, 

games, granola bars. 

• Gift wrap the box with Christmas 

paper (lid & bottom separately). 

• Label the box with gender and age. 

Close it wit 

• Bring it to church on designated date. 

More details to follow in September. 

Have a safe summer!  CWL 

 
 

THE SHOEBOX CAMPAIGN 

RETURNS 


